
 
 

 

 

  

   
 

  
    

  
   

   
 

   
 

 

P.J.’s Land Clearing & Excavating, Inc. 
P.O. Box 540517 

Greenacres, FL  33454 
(561) 740-9938 

(561) 740-9981 Fax 
paw@pjslandclearing.com 

October 2st, 2019 

Letter of Protest 

To whom it may concern, 

It has come to our attention that after receiving the “Initial Rankings of Firms - Indian 
River County RFP 2019045”, the previously disqualified vendors bidding on RFP 2019045 are 
now re-qualified even after submitting documentation that did not fulfill the mandatory 
requirement contained within the original RFP which states that all addendums and their 
attachments must be included in the final RFP submission made by each firm. We believe the 
lack of providing proper documentation by these two firms is proper reasoning for 
disqualification. We hope you understand that for our firm and other firms to provide proper 
documentation with all updated addendums and their attached updates, we have complied with 
all requirements through additional effort. The two disqualified firms that failed to adhere to the 
specific rules and guidelines of the RFP should not be provided the same consideration as the 
firms that successfully provided the county with a proper RFP submission. 

Kind Regards, 

P.J.’s Land Clearing & Excavating, Inc. 
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